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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
25 September 2017
Point Grey – Lorne Redevelopment:

planning to stop, spend and stay
Last Friday, the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee has chaired the second of three meetings of the Point Grey, Lorne – Redevelopment Project Steering Group, comprised of representatives from Committee for Lorne, Great Ocean Road Tourism, Department of Environment, Land Water and Planning, the Friends of Queens Park, Lorne Business and Tourism Association, Lorne Aquatic and Angling Club and Surf Coast Shire.   

Chairman for the Committee for Lorne Ian Stewart said the momentum, collaboration and discussion within the group was great to see.

“The focus of the second meeting being to enable specific work to begin on project design, commercial considerations, and grant advocacy.”   

The group agreed that key themes to inform the design and development should be to:

· Create an enticing public realm that acts as a hub for Point Grey activities, the hinterland, and the town.
· Develop a strong connection with the township through an access-for-all scenic and interpretive walk.
· Offer an attractive range of food and beverage options, available throughout the year.
· Provide a creative celebration of cultural heritage and Lorne’s distinctive and historic past.
· Develop a night-time lighting/interpretative experience to encourage overnight stays.
· Focus on car and mini-bus visitors rather than large tourist buses.


Chairman of the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee Ken Northwood said it was critical to continue to progress this important project for Lorne, which aims to be shovel-ready in 2018.  

“A number of specific priorities were identified by the group for further exploration in the design and development process, which is fantastic,” said Mr Northwood.  “Drawing on visitor research undertaken for both the Great Ocean Road, and Lorne, the group identified that a diverse range of experiences was necessary to attract a volume of visitors to Point Grey - Lorne, to stop, spend and stay.”

These experiences relate to:

· activity (active pursuits with a connection to the water, the hinterland, and the town); 
· food and beverage (a range of offering from café, to takeaway, to regional/seasonal dining); 
· cultural (acknowledging and celebrating local cultural heritage, and Lorne’s rich history); 
· and scenic (exceptional design showcasing Point Grey’s iconic location).

Background

Following a precinct planning process and recently completed business case for the project, the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee has convened a series of meetings with representatives from Committee for Lorne, Great Ocean Road Tourism, Department of Environment, Land Water and Planning, the Friends of Queens Park, Lorne Business and Tourism Association, Lorne Aquatic and Angling Club and Surf Coast Shire.
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